
 

 

 

From the desk of the Commander    March 1, 2025 
 
I hope this update finds you in good health and ready for Spring! 
 
Saturday, March 8, 2025, Kwana Club Crab Cioppino Dinner & 

Auction, AL Post 105, 5:00 to 8:30 PM, $85.00 for adults, $44.00 
per person between 5 – 18 yrs of age. 
 
Saturday, March 8, 2025, Daylight Savings Time, set your clocks 
1-hour ahead before you go to bed. 
 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025, AL Post 105 General Meeting. 
Dinner 5:30 PM meeting 7:00-8:00 PM. We will also be taking our 
picture for our donation to the Pacific Palisades fire victims’ 
donation ($4,331.44) 

 
Monday, March 17, 2025, Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
 
Sunday, March 23, 2025, Oakland Marathon fund raiser for AL 
Post 105 Family 
 
Saturday, March 29, 2025, Vietnam Veterans of America car show 
at AL Post 105, please come by to support the VVA and the Post. 
 
Saturday, April 5, 2025, 2nd Vice Commander Leo McCardle is 
turning 80 and has invited all members and a guest to join him at 



 

 

the Post to help him and his wife Carol celebrate. Please RSVP 
Leo at 650-303-2725 so he can make sure there’s enough food 
for everyone. Leo has requested no presents.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

George W. Smith 

Commander 

American Legion 

Post 105 Redwood City 

650-365-1337 

 


